
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 5th June 2015                                       Summer Term; Issue 8 

Sharmans Cross Junior School 
Striving for Excellence 

0121 705 2379        45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk          www.sharmans-cross.com 

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 
 

 

 

 

 

June 

 

9th – 4VW Solihull Arden Club 

11th – 4TB Solihull Arden Club 

12th – 4LS Solihull Arden Club 

12th – 3ZJ Outdoor Learning 

12th – School Bank 

17th – Governors’ Curriculum   

         Meeting 

18th – PTA Meeting (pm) 

19th – 3EP Outdoor Learning 

19th – School Bank 

22nd – School Photographer 

23rd – School Photographer 

25th – Tudor Grange Induction 

          Day 

25th – New Intake Evening 

26th – Tudor Grange Induction 

          Day 

26th – 3LS Outdoor Learning 

26th – School Bank 

29th – Y6 First Aid 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM  

CONTACT NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

What a super week we have had in school!  Year 5 pupils were superb in their production of ‘Sister 

Act’ at Langley’s Dovehouse Theatre.  Staff and Parents alike were wowed by the professional 

standard of the performance, which was achieved in only three days!  The production was full of 

humour, finger-clicking songs and toe-tapping dancces.  A huge ‘well-done’ to all of the pupils 

involved – we are immensely proud of your achievement! This production was only achieved through 

the hard work of the staff at Sharmans and Langley who worked tirelessly during the three days.  

My sincere thanks go to everyone involved and also to all of the parents and friends were who able 

to attend to support Year 5. 

This is what Liliana and Lois had to say: 

‘What a fantastic time we had performing Sister Act at Langley’s Dovehouse theatre! All of Year 5 

worked together as a team to put on a professional performance to make our parents proud. 

Fabulous singing, superb acting, we definitely pulled it out of the bag in only three days!  

Austin’s dancing, dressed up as a priest, made all of us laugh. 

We can’t believe every one of us remembered all of our lines! 

Lucy- what a fabulous, comedy actress! 

Rachel rocked the roll of Deloris, the make-up was amazing. Malayka, one word…SNORT! She had 

everyone in tears of laughter! It was proven that it was phenomenal because at the end we had a 

standing ovation from everyone in the audience, which was overwhelming! After we had finished, 

everybody was saddened it was over. The costumes were brilliant; they were from the 70’s era! The 

nuns looked especially holy! 

On the night of the shows, the whole of Year 5 were nervous but that just made us stronger in our 

roles. The Langley Staff really helped us perfect all of the dances. They may have been 

perfectionists and pushed us really hard, but it was all worth it in the end. We got everybody to 

laugh with the old jokes, funny acting and silly dances! All of us had buckets of fun during every 

single minute while we were there.’ 

 

I can now confirm our school closure dates for staff training 2015 – 2016 are as follows: 

Wednesday 2nd September 2015 

Friday 23rd October 2015 

Monday 4th January 2016 

Thursday 5th May 2016 

Monday 6th June 2016 

 

A final piece of very good news!  Mrs Snowden would like me to share with you that she is having a 

baby in September.  Many congratulations to her and her husband!  We wish her a safe and 

comfortable pregnancy and we know she will make the most wonderful mother! 

 

Best Attendance: 3LS 

Tidiest Classroom: 4TB 

Tidiest Corridor:  Year 3 

 

I hope the lovely weather continues over the weekend, 

Best wishes, 

Miss Wilkes 

 

 

Value for the week beginning 8th June 2015 

 

Value of the week is ‘unity’. 
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PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

 

Congratulations! Alex Morrison 6GS, won the Warwickshire Young Masters 9 - 11 

age group along with an associated putting competition during Half 

Term. 

Well Done Alex!! 

 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SC KIDS CLUB 

 

Week beginning 8th June 2015  SC Kids are FULL on Wednesday afternoon and 

Thursday morning. 

Summer holiday booking forms have gone out today. If you wish to book please 

ensure forms are returned by 26th June 2015. 

 

Regards 

Lyn Hoban 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

YOUR PTA NEEDS YOU!! 

Summer Fair 2015 

on Friday 3 July 

5pm- 7.30pm 

 

This year our Summer Fair will have a garden party theme and the PTA really needs 

help from anybody who can spare some of their precious time.  Whether you can 

help by working at home wrapping sweet gifts or an hour to help ticket the tombola 

every bit of time, no matter how small, will help. Please contact the PTA on 

sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SHIRLEY LIONS CARNIVAL 

 

This year there will be a theme to the Carnival - 'Pirates'.  If your child is 11 years 

old or under get a pirates outfit on and head over to Shirley Park on    

Saturday July 11th 2015, 12 noon till 4.30pm.  

Fancy Dress judging will be at 3.30pm.  

 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 

 

1st – Alderbrook Induction Day 

1st – Light Hall Induction Day  

1st – Lyndon Induction Day 

1st – Governors’ Strategy Meeting 

1st -  PTA Meeting (pm) 

2nd – Y4 Lunt Fort Trip 

3rd – 3ZJ Outdoor Learning 

3rd – Coffee Morning 

3rd – School Bank 

3rd – Summer Fair 

6th – Langley Induction Day 

6th – Y4 Lunt Fort Trip 

7th – Sports’ Day 

8th – Y4 Lunt Fort Trip 

9th – Open Evening 

10th – 3EP Outdoor Learning 

10th – School Bank 

13th – Y6 at Solihull School 

14th – Y6 at Solihull School 

15th – Y6 at Solihull School 

15th – Y6 Evening Performance 

16th - Y6 Leavers’ Tea 

16th – Y6 Leavers’ Disco (pm) 

17th – School Bank 

17th – Y6 Leavers Assembly (pm) 

17th – TERM ENDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
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